15" August 2023

The Department of Infrastructure, Transport,

Regional Development, Communications and the Arts,
GPO Box 594

Canberra ACT 2601

Re: New ACMA powers to combat misinformation and disinformation
(the Communications Legislation Amendment ( Combatting
Misinformation and Disinformation) Bill 2023)

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to write to you to formally notify you that I do not support any
censorship in Australia and wholly oppose this legislation as above.

Along with many people in Australia, T absolutely oppose any laws which
would empower ACMA or any other Australian body to restrict in any way
our right to communicate freely and openly on any issue whatsoever.

Regards,




